
From: Peter Jones 
Sent: 04 November 2022 10:42
To: Brian Barrow 
Subject: Fwd: Newfoundland, Ivy Lane, Great Brickhill

Valuation as requested

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Marcus Feinhols <
Date: Thu, 3 Nov 2022 at 10:16
Subject: Newfoundland, Ivy Lane, Great Brickhill
To:

Dear Mr Jones,

Further to our meeting I confirm that if Newfoundland were to go onto the market without any
agricultural restrictions, I would recommend an asking price of £1,500,000.

Kind regards,

Marcus


